
CITY OF PALM BAY 
AMENDMENT TO CONTRACT# 09-0-2021 

Plan Review and Building Inspection Services 

This amendment to contract is made and entered into this ~ day of{/u..p.,(:(,.,~ , 2022, by 
and between the City of Palm Bay, a municipal corporation organized and existing under the State of 
Florida, hereinafter referred to as the "City" and CAP. Government, Inc, 343 America Ave, Coral 
Gables, FL 33134, hereinafter referred to as the "Contractor." 

WHEREAS, the City and the Contractor entered into a Contract under the date cf March 20, 
2021, whereby the contractor would perform certain services with respect to Plan Review and Building 
Inspection Services; and 

WHEREAS, the City and Contractor desire to renew the term of said Agreement. 

NOW THEREFORE, in consideration of the mutual promises and covenants contained herein, 
the parties agree as follows: 

I. The renewed term of agreement shall be March 20, 2022 through March 19, 2023. 
II. No price increases will be allowed. 

In all other respects and, except as specifically modified and amended, the Contract dated, March 20, 
2021, shall continue in full force and effect as written. The parties hereto execute this Amendment to 
become effective as of the date and year first above written. 

CITY OF PALM BAY 

Dato 

M sconi, NIGP-CPP, CPPO, CPPB 
R ocurement Officer 

C.A.P. Government, Inc 

Signature 

By: Carlos A. Penin , PE, President 
Name/Title 

01/11/2022 
Date 

Procurement Department 120 Malabar Rd SE Suite 200 Palm Bay. FL 32907-3009 32 l-952-3424 procurcment@pbfl.org 



January 12, 2022 

Carlos A Penin, PE, President 
C.A.P. Government, Inc. 
343 Almeria Avenue 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 

Dear Mr. Penin, 

Cap@capfla.com 

Attached, please find an Amendment for renewal of Contract #09-0-2021 for Plan Review and 
Building Inspection Services. 

The current agreement expires March 19, 2022. The City desires to renew the agreement for an 
additional one (1) year term with no price increase. 

If your company is in concurrence, please sign the amendment and return to the City via e-mail 
(procurement@pbfl.org). Additionally, please forward your current Certificate(s) of Insurance 
which is required to be updated on an annual basis. The certificates we have on file are currently 
expired. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (321) 952-3424. 

Sincerely, 

CITY OF PALM BAY 

Jsa~~CP~~ 
Chief Procurement Officer 
Procurement Department 

Procurement Department 120 Malabar Rd SE Suite 200 Palm Bay, FL 32907-3009 321-952-3424 procurcmcnt@pbfl.org 


